
 IMPORTANT DATES 

 March 29th: No school 
 April 15-22: Spring Break-no school 
 April 26: Dairy Farm field trip 
(Whale and Owl classes) 

 May 3rd: Mother’s Day Tea (Whales 
and Owls)  

Wow! It is hard to believe we are approaching the Easter season. We 
have so much to reflect on and celebrate during this time. We are 
thankful for the opportunity share about Jesus and what he has done 
for us with your children.  If you need any resources to continue these 
conversations at home please reach out to me or Katie Wilson.  

 

 There will be no school this Friday, March 29th—Pickens County 
Schools are out.  

 Priority registration is now closed. Some of our classes do have 
waiting lists. We do have space available in our 3-day 3s, 5-day 
4s, and 2-day twos. Spread the word! If your plans have 
changed please let me know as soon as possible.  

 Spring break (no school) is April 15-22. We will return to school 
on April 23, 2019.  

 Now is a good time to revisit our policies and procedures. They 
are posted on the preschool website as well as in our handbook 
that was sent home the beginning of the year. Reminders—no 
sippy cups, or toys (unless requested by the teacher).   

 Pick-up starts at 11:45 and concludes by noon. Due to an 
increased number of children being picked up late repeatedly, we 
are enforcing our policy of charging $1/minute for getting here 
after 12 noon. Picking your child up late is disruptive to not only 
your child, but to the teachers and their schedules. Time after 
the children are gone is used for meetings, classroom clean-up 
and set up for the following day. We understand this happening 
from time to time but please be prepared to pay this penalty 
for repeated occurrences.  

 In May we will begin cleaning toys. Please consider donating an 
hour or two of your time to help us accomplish this tedious task.  
Your help is greatly appreciated. Look for more information to 
come in the next newsletter.  

 The whales and owls will go on their final field trip of the year 
on April 26th (Friday) to the Dairy Farm. Please look for the 
permission slip to come home soon as well as more information 
from your child’s teacher.  

 Owl and Whale classes please mark your calendars for the 
Mother’s Day Tea. The tea is scheduled for May 3 at 11:00. 
This is a special time for the children and their mothers. Tea and 
tissues will be provided .  
 

 

Chapel news from Mrs. Katie 
What an exciting season to be spending with 
your children. In chapel this month we will 
continue to hear more stories about Jesus 
leading up to his death and resurrection for 
Easter. Our stories will include The Widow’s 
Gift, A Parade for Jesus, and The Last 
Supper, We will continue with the Easter 
story when we return from Spring break. 
Thank you for sharing your children with me 
each week. It is a joy to share Jesus with 
them.  
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Scholastic book orders can be done online. I 
will be submitting orders on April 19th.   

The preschool code is MHWWZ. 

**This will be the final order of the year** 

 


